
 

   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

      
      

 
 

   
   

     
  
 

 
    

    
   

   
   

 
     

      
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great confidence that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a great company, 
SERVPRO of Wright County. Located in Monticello, Minnesota, SERVPRO of Wright County provides 
outstanding property restoration and cleaning services. 

SERVPRO of Wright County has established itself as a reliable and professional resource in the industry. 
It specializes in both residential and commercial restoration, and its team is trained to handle everything 
from initial damage assessment to full-scale reconstruction. It also offers biohazard cleanup, HVAC 
system cleaning, and proactive disinfection. Its quick response times and 24/7 availability are especially 
valuable during critical moments when immediate action is needed. 

What distinguishes SERVPRO of Wright County from others in the industry is the dedication and 
professionalism of its team. Each member demonstrates a high level of technical expertise, courtesy, 
and a genuine commitment to restoring properties efficiently and thoroughly. Their work reflects a deep 
understanding of the emotional and financial stress property damage can cause, and they approach 
each job with empathy and diligence. 

I wholeheartedly recommend SERVPRO of Wright County. With exceptional service and a great team, 
SERVPRO of Wright County represents the highest standards in property restoration which makes it a 
trusted and valuable asset to the community. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota, 55313 www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano   
Main: 763-439-0133 Email: nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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